
Oakwood Cemetery Ghostwalk 

 
Oakwood Cemetery's original entrance at the western edge of the cemetery was given to the cemetery in 1882 by James J. 
Belden to conceal the DL&W railroad. This entrance officially closed in 1964. (OHA) 
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OHA's Oakwood Cemetery Ghostwalk -- June 20 starting at 
6:00pm, June 21 starting at 5:30pm. 

Discover a pathway into the past through the picturesque "old section" of 
Oakwood Cemetery, meet some of the fascinating folks that now reside there, 
and listen to their stories. 



Tours leave every 15 minutes from Oakwood Cemetery's Chapel. RESERVATIONS ARE 

REQUIRED. OHA Members: $12, Non-Members: $15. For more information and reservations 

please call Karen at 428 1864 x312. If calling for reservations on the weekend, please call 428-

1864 x321 between 11am and 3:30pm. 

 

Oakwood Chapel and receiving vault was designed by architect Joseph Lyman Silsbee and dedicated in November 

1880. Described as Medieval Gothic   in style, with a carriage porch in front, and a 70 foot tower of Onondaga 

limestone.OHA 
 


